“Dance Step by Step” Guidelines
We are all excited to learn some new things together! It takes courage to join in a dance because dancing takes practice. THANKS FOR BEING COURAGEOUS! Everyone will probably make a few mistakes, so don’t worry if it takes a couple of tries to learn. We are excited to help you. Encourage each other and keep dancing!
Here are a few guidelines:

1. Dance classes are open to VHS homeschooled members, who are included on a DPI form, from age 12 and above. Parents are always welcome to join us. 
2. Partner dances, as well as line dances, will be included in the classes. Everyone will rotate partners, sometimes randomly and sometimes by moving clockwise or counterclockwise around the room. This group is not to be looked at as a “date” for anyone. Cuddling or exclusive partnering is not appropriate during class. Any inappropriate behavior will result in removal from the class. It is essential that everyone feels comfortable in the group. 
3. Respect must be shown for the instructors and all participants. 
4. Participants must RSVP through VHS.
5. Please arrive on time and get picked up on time. 
6. No inappropriate clothing allowed, including: a. No vulgar or suggestive writing/pictures. b. No short skirts, swing skirts that rise when spinning, or short shorts. c. No spaghetti strap tops; no cleavage; no midriff showing. d. No undergarments should be visible. 
7. No use of profanity or demeaning language. Encourage each other as we all learn something new together! 

